

BBA Grad Composite

If your grad photos have been taken by a studio other than Geoffrey Gammon Photography, you must submit a wallet sized photo along with a \$15 fee to Geoffrey Gammon Photography, 550 Queen Street, if you wish to be included on the composite. Deadline: January31, 1994. Note: Copies of the composite will also be available to those students at a cost of \$20.

125 Days until Graduation

Shona Bertrand (Business), Kris Reynolds (Education), Peter Graham (Forestry), Ruth Olsen (Electrical Engineering) and Gillian McMullen (Science) have all pledged their support for the Grad Class Project. Have you? For more information stop by room 117 of the SUB.

- Sweatshirts and T-shirts are on sale in Room 117 of the SUB.
- Attention all faculty representatives there will be a meeting Sunday, January 23 at 7:00 in Room 151 of Singer Hall.

Africa Rite '94

Have you heard the news? Well this year's Africa Nite comes on at the SUB cafeteria on February 19, 1994. There will be the usual:

- Indigenous palatable African dishes
- A Parade of African costumers
- Traditional performances
- Irresistible African music

Due to fire Marshall's regulations, tickets will be limited. Purchase your tickets early to avoid last minute disappointments. Thickets are on sale at

- · Help Centre
- · International Students Administration's Office
- African Student Union Members

Undergraduate Psychology Society

The deadline for placement of graduate photos in the yearbook was on January 15. However, you may still try to give your photo to the yearbook committee.

Don't panic, the deadline to have your photo taken for the Psychology Composite is February 15, 1994 and the last day to select your pose is February 24. Please don't forget to arrange this with Harvey Studios at their downtown location. At graduation, you will receive a copy of the composite from Harvey Studios.

se!

ns

We are taking orders for baseball shirts and baseball hates. WE will be taking orders for

them on the main floor of Keirstead Hall on Tuesday January 25, 1994 from 9 am until 2 pm. You must make a 50% deposit when you place an order. For those of you who ordered these items before Christmas but did not pay a deposit you must do so to keep your order. You man also order these items if you are not an UPS member at a slightly higher cost.

Sleigh Ride

When: Friday February 4, 1994, 8:00P.M.

Where: Nevers Road

Directions: Go onto new Oromocto Highway, turn off on exit 13 (right). Go down Nevers Road for 1 km. A sign will be posted saying Upshall's Sleigh Rides. There is a long driveway and a parking lot.

Food: Yep, we'll have hot chocolate, donuts and maybe some hot dogs.

Note: a fee may be charged for non-members!

Please sigh up on the UPS Bulletin Board on the Main Floor of Keirstead Hall ASAP. This event is Free, yes its Free for all UPS members, but you must sign up to go. IF you have ehicle and are willing to transport people please write this down on the sign up sheet.

Elections

We are now accepting nominations for executive positions for next year's committee. Forms may be picked up from the UPS bulletin board and dropped off at the UPS mail box. The deadline is March 1. The positions are as follows: President, Vice President, Treasurer, Secretary, and Social Events Coordinator.

We are planning to have a blow out bask very soon!

We are also planning to go sliding, and to play snow football. This information well pass by word of mouth through the Psych

THERE WILL BE A SOCIAL ISSUES COMMITTEE MEETING WEDNESDAY, JANUARY 26, 1994 AT 12:30 IN RM 126 OF THE SUB.

All interested students are invited to attend.

The UNB Student Union

WOULD LIKE TO THANK THE UNIVERSITY COMMUNITY FOR GIVING SO GENEROUSLY TO THE

Second Annual

Christmas Match Program

Through your efforts, the campaign was a resounding success, raising over \$2000.00!!



